
Emergency Rental Assistance Program 
Status Update:  March 16, 2021 

We estimate receiving 1,500 calls about our program so far.  In our first week with 
our program we have screened for eligibility 558 of that call volume and booked 
335 appointments.  We have completed 43 face to face appointments with 20 of 
those providing final information.  Five of those have had award amounts with the 
remaining anticipated next week. 

 

Our reporting system and duplication system is expected to be reviewed on Friday 
and up and running next week.  We are currently collecting the needed 
agreements for database access with the MHDC. 

 

 


